
 

 

Riverside Olympic FC 
 

Season 2019 is about to get underway for Riverside 
Olympic FC. 

We have begun pre-season training at Windsor 
Park for boys and girls from Under 6 through to 

Under 16. 

Training sessions are on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

Registration for these age groups has also begun. 

 

More information can be found on our website and 
Facebook page. 

 

Contact details for any interested families are as 
follows 

https://www.facebook.com/RiversideOlympicFC/ 

 

admin@riversideolympic.com.au 

 

https://www.riversideolympic.com.au/ 

 

0475769043 
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